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To: City Commission 

From: City Administrator Dustin Dassinger 

Date: 3/27/2025 

Subject: Sponsorship Recommendation for the Summit on Behavioral Health in Oil 

Country. 

Commissioners,  

I am recommending that we continue our sponsorship for the Summit on 

Behavioral Health in Oil Country, which will take place in Dickinson on June 18-19, 

2025. Our sponsorship at the “Champion Sponsorship Level” - $5,000 is consistent 

with our commitment last year and aligns with our ongoing support for behavioral 

health initiatives in the region. 

Thank You, 

 

Dustin Dassinger 

City Administrator 

 


